
Ladies, anchors aweigh!

WHAT: Sailing and dinner
with Bain & Company
for female students

WHEN: May 17th, 4 pm 

Bain & Company invites aspiring young female consultants for a sail with Nyländska
Jaktklubben's 40-feet racing boats and an after sail dinner in one of the islands 
surrounding Helsinki. At the dinner, you will have the possibility to hear our 
experiences in management consulting and discuss the topics and questions 
on your mind in a relaxed atmosphere.

This event is aimed mainly for 2nd to 3rd year female students. In order to apply 
for participation, by April 26th, please create an account and sign in to send 
your motivation letter (max. 150 words) from our portal at bain.com/careers.
Also please update your Profile with your study transcripts and resume if you
so wish (optional). 

No prior experience in sailing or management consulting is required!

We will confirm the participants and more detailed practicalities by email
by May 3rd. 

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Marianne
Ala-Huikku at Helsinki.Recruiting@Bain.com. We look forward to seeing you!

Best regards,
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& the rest of Bain Helsinki office
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